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Title: Consider recommendations regarding the New Cuyama Aquatics Complex Reconstruction Project No.
8736, Inspector of Record Agreement for Services, First District, as follows:

a) Approve and authorize the Chair to execute the Agreement with Tom Little Inspections (Bakersfield,
CA), for Inspector of Record services for the New Cuyama Aquatics Complex Reconstruction Project
No. 8736, for a total contract amount of $100,000.00;

b) Authorize the Director of General Services or designee to increase the Agreement as necessary in
an amount not to exceed $10,000.00; and

c) Determine that the proposed project was found by your Board to be exempt from the provisions of
the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) under State CEQA Guidelines Sections 15302(b)
and 15302(c) on February 11, 2014, and that a Notice of Exemption was filed on that basis, and that
the above actions are within the scope of that Notice of Exemption.
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Acted on as follows:BOARD OF SUPERVISORS10/20/2015 1 Pass

Consider recommendations regarding the New Cuyama Aquatics Complex Reconstruction Project No. 8736,
Inspector of Record Agreement for Services, First District, as follows:

a) Approve and authorize the Chair to execute the Agreement with Tom Little Inspections (Bakersfield, CA),
for Inspector of Record services for the New Cuyama Aquatics Complex Reconstruction Project No. 8736, for a
total contract amount of $100,000.00;

b) Authorize the Director of General Services or designee to increase the Agreement as necessary in an amount
not to exceed $10,000.00; and

c) Determine that the proposed project was found by your Board to be exempt from the provisions of the
California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) under State CEQA Guidelines Sections 15302(b) and 15302(c)
on February 11, 2014, and that a Notice of Exemption was filed on that basis, and that the above actions are
within the scope of that Notice of Exemption.
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